
 

 
19th August 2021 

CON-0030551 FOI872/RS 
 

Sent via email:  

 
 
 
 
Dear   
 
RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST – FOI872– CON-030551 
 
Thank you for your request for information dated 21st July 2021 
 

Your request:  
 
I wish to see full copies of all reports, assessments, memos, briefing notes and presentations relating 
to the Black Lives Matter protest/Edward Colston statue toppling on 07/06/2020. 
 

Our response:  
 
Your request for information has been considered and no information specific to your request has 
been identified. The only recorded information relevant to the Black Lives Matter protest/Edward 
Colston statue held by the Office of the Police and Crim Commissioner concern media statements, 
which were not deemed relevant to your request. 
 
If you have any queries about this letter then please contact me, quoting the reference number 
above in any future communications. 
 
If you are unhappy about how your request has been handled and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of the decision then you should write to: 
 
 The Interim Chief Executive 
 Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s Office 
 Valley Road 
 Portishead 
 Bristol 
 BS20 8JJ 
 
Please note, Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s office provides you with the right 
to request a re-examination of your case under its review procedure. The appeals document is 
attached for your reference. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have 



 

exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Avon and Somerset Police and Crime 
Commissioner’s office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: http://ico.org.uk/ 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Freedom of Information Officer  
 
Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioners Office 

http://ico.org.uk/



